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Faculty of Science, Mahidol University (MUSC) welcomed Prof. Tati Suryati Syamsudin (Dean,
School of Life Sciences and Technology) and Dr. Anggraeni Barlian (Head of Master Program on
Biotechnology and Biomanagement) the delegates from School of Life Science and Technology
(SITH), Institut Teknologi Bandung (ITB), the Republic of Indonesia to the meeting and discussion
about Memorandum of Agreement between the two institutions on April 26, 2013. The discussion is
focusing on future collaboration of the student and staff exchanges in both short-term and long-
term programs between MUSC and SITH-ITB. Accordingly, Assist. Prof. Kanyaratt Supaibulwatana,
Deputy Dean for Academic and International Cooperation, was directing the discussion with the
delegates about the details in the agreement’s contents of the two institutions, and adjusted some
details accordingly to the satisfaction of both sides. The two institutions have made a common
version of the Memorandum of Agreement and the closer cooperation between staff and students.
Moreover, MUSC offers the list of possible topics for both academic and research programs for SITH-
ITB students and staff, and include the activities that would be beneficial to the academic
development and strengthen the relationship among ASEAN scholars. Both institutions are agree to

develop the Memorandum of Agreement at university and Faculty levels.



